[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: David Preston <preston.david@comcast.net>
Date: October 16, 2014 at 11:18:07 PM PDT
To: Mary Bourguignon <Mary.Bourguignon@kingcounty.gov>
Cc: Rod Dembowski <rod.dembowski@kingcounty.gov>, Jeff McMorris <jeff.mcmorris@kingcounty.gov>, <kcexec@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: Re: Schedule for King County Council consideration of homeless encampments ordinance
Mary Bourguignon
Principal Legislative Analyst
Lead, Government Accountability & Oversight Committee
 
October 17, 2014
 
Dear Mary:
 
Attached are three documents I want you to share with the King County Council. There will be more in the weeks to come.
 

 
Attachment 1: My Testimony To the Committee of the Whole on Monday, October 13, 2014. 

Unfortunately, I did not get a chance to read the last paragraph to the Council because my time ran out. As you may know, after I gave my testimony, Mr. Dembowski vigorously denied my accusation that he had not responded to my concerns, but I will send you evidence in support of my claim. That’s for a future batch of documents.
 

 
Attachment 2: Bellevue Police Report From a July 1, 2014 Incident at Tent City 4 (15727 NE 4th ST, Bellevue) 

I have redacted the name and address of the person requesting the file. I have also highlighted the parts of the file that are relevant to the question of where the camp operators stand on the question of cooperating with police. The highlighted areas show that the man in charge of the Tent City 4 (TC4) camp on July 1st – a man who identified himself to police only as “Marvin” – refused to help police investigate a drug overdose death at the camp. At least two investigators noted Marvin’s obstructive demeanor, and they further suggest that Marvin encouraged other people at the camp not to cooperate with police officials or the medical examiner’s office. Here’s a sample excerpt from the report:
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